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10/09/2021  19:21:412021/3392/P OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Nora-Andreea Constantinesco,

On behalf of the BCAAC I would like to object to the above application.

The proposals for the roof top terraces and the helical access stair are acceptable and will improve the 

amenity of the building's occupants. However, we find the proposed double height entrance treatment onto 

Tottenham Court Road to be crude. It interrupts the simple composition of the the relatively elegant stone and 

glass facade as remodelled in 2007. It is also disappointing that the new intervention is in metal rather then 

Portland stone which, of course, is a material native to the Conservation Area.
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